
Parent Pop In  If you would like to pop into school on Wednesday of next week 

at 3pm you are more than welcome.  This is to give you an opportunity to come 

and talk to your child about the work that they are doing and to have an informal 

look at their books in the school hall.  If you are intending on attending, please 

email your child’s class teacher by Tuesday so we can get the books ready for 

you!  Thank you.    ahowarth.darley@ycatschools.co.uk   
lprentice.darley@ycatschools.co.uk    lroy.darley@ycatschools.co.uk


 Sharing Assembly  We would also like to invite you to come 

and join us in school next Thursday at 3pm to watch our 

sharing assembly.  This is an opportunity for the children to 

share their learning with you so if you would like to come 

along, please do so.  The door will be open from 2.45pm for 

a prompt start at 3pm.  We look forward to seeing you then!


PE in School  The children are really enjoying their 

PE sessions with Mr Bell and it is wonderful to see 

them taking part with such enthusiasm and vigour.  

Please make sure they continue to come to school suitably 

clothed and equipped for our wonderful weather!  Thank 

you.  


And finally…It is Internet Safety Day next Tuesday and this is a good opportunity to remind 

parents about the age limits on various social media platforms that young people have access 

to.  Sites such as TikTok, Instagram, Meta/Facebook, Snapchat, Twitter etc are suitable for 13 

and over NOT primary school aged children.   Sites such as Spotlite, PlayKids Talk and 

GoBubble are age appropriate for primary aged children. (source: internetmatters.org)


DARLEY PRIMARY SCHOOL 

2nd February 2024

Our whole school theme this half term is ‘Vikings and Anglo-Saxons’

7 Feb - Parent 
Pop-In


8 Feb - Sharing 
assembly 3pm


9 Feb - Break 
up


19 Feb - Return 
to school


Seb in Year 3 said: 
“It’s good and 
keeps us fit, we’re 
learning new 
things”

Seren in Year 1 
said “I like it 
because it is fun 
and we have been 
learning some new 
ball tricks”

Owen in Year 5 said 
“It’s lots of fun to do, 
we have small 
activities that keep 
us knowledgable 
about physical 
exercise”
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